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For week of Oct. 4, 2012 
 

Members Absent:  Clair Milburn, April Morsch 

and Jim Murray 

 

Guests: Governor Gaven Hurley and Assistant 

Governor Bill Moehle 

 

Fines: Mike & Amanda Hayes visited her brother in 

Schuylerville and also took a trip to Saratoga 

Springs to visit the Casino. Since they made the 

visit for her brother, who has a health problem, 

President Pat didn’t fine them. 

George& Fran Gotcsik took a trip to Brooklyn to 

visit his daughter, son-in-law and they grandson. 

George was fined only $1 for this trip. 

President Pat took a two week trip to Florida and a 

short cruise to the Caribbean. Since she did miss 

three weeks of our meetings she donated $30 for her 

fine. Pat also told us that she did have to buy a new 

car (Buick LaCrosse) due to her accident. It was 

agreed by all of our members that her fine for her 

trip included the fine for her new car. 

 

 

AG Bill Moehle told us that her and his wife, 

Barbara, took a trip to Washington, DC and he 

donated $3 for this trip, thanks AG Bill. 

Bill Redden paid a $5 fine for buying his new TV. 

Mike Hayes made a $2 donation for his daughter, 

Rachel, announcement that she is expecting her fist 

baby. 

  

Club Business:  Bill Redden advised the members 

that he has collected all of the donations for the 

Niger School project. The amount was $666 that 

will mean they can build 15 desks for their new 

school. 

Jack and Maria Conner told us about their 

attendance to the District Literacy seminar. Jack 

told us of a number of projects that other clubs are 

doing. He also told us about what projects we will 

need to do to qualify for the District Literacy award. 

Mike Hayes reminded us that we will be doing our 

Rt. 15A cleanup this Saturday. We will meet at 

George’s at 8:30 AM and start the cleanup at 9 AM. 
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George Gotcsik advised us that our Paul Harris 

Club donation are needed to be made. 

It was discussed who will be able to attend the 

Rotary Leadership on Nov. 3
rd

 and to the Eastern 

Cities Dinner on Nov. 4
th

. 

  

Program:  Governor Gaven was introduced for the 

annual Governor visit. He told us of our RI theme, 

Peace through Service, and how it meets what our 

club projects are all about. He also told about RI 

President Sakuji Tanaka life, how he grew up 

without a father (due to his early death) and how he 

was able to attend a university without having any 

money.  Gov. Gaven encouraged all of us to attend 

the Eastern Cities Dinner to hear RI President 

Sakuji speak. 

 We were also informed of 

the changes happening with 

the Rotary Foundation. Gov. 

Gaven told us that there will 

be a Grant Management 

seminar held in the spring 

that will be required for any 

Club President, President 

Elect and Foundation chair to attend if they are 

asking for any Foundation grants. He also told us 

that Rotary needs to do a better way to promote 

what we are all about.  

 

Queen of Hearts Drawing: Our pot has now grown 

to a total of $156.00 for tonight’s drawing. Gov. 

Gaven was asked to draw they lucky ticket and he 

drew one of the tickets that Mike Hayes held. Mike 

then picked the 5 of spade card from the deck. This 

means he did win $2, which he donated back to the 

Club, and the pot will continue to grow until the 

Queen of Hearts is chosen. 

 

 

Club Activities & Events 

 

Oct. 11 Board Meeting 

Oct. 18 Halloween Parade Committee report 

Oct. 25 Halloween Parade discussion 

Nov. 1 No Meeting so we all can attend the 

Eastern Cities Dinner 

Nov. 4 Eastern Cities Dinner 4 PM Rochester 

Convention Center 

Nov. 8 Meeting moved to Nov. 9 

Nov. 9 75
th

 Anniversary Dinner @ American 

Hotel 6 PM social time 6:30 PM dinner 

District & RI Events. 

 

Oct. 13 Pre-PETS for President Elects, 

Secretaries & Foundation Chairs @ Mt. 

Morris High School 8-12:30 PM 

Nov. 3 District Leadership Institute in 

Canandaigua @ Inn on the Lake 

Nov. 4 Eastern Cities Dinner with RI President 

Sakuji Tanaka at Riverside Convention 

Center in Rochester 

Nov. 11 District Foundation Brunch @ Belhurst 

Castle in Geneva 

 

Quote of the Week 

 

'Tis better to be silent and be thought a fool, than to 

speak and remove all doubt. 

 

Abraham Lincoln  

 

 

Joke of the week 

 

 

 


